
MS Football 2023-2024
Our coaching staff is working hard now in preparation for next season! Our staff’s
mission is to move those in our program from their point of need to their point of
potential. We believe that God has blessed each of us with gifts and talents to be a
blessing to one another. If you are a rising 7th or 8th grader interested in participating in
our Middle School Football program for the 2023 season, Please scan the following
QR Code. This will help us organize a meeting to share about these opportunities in
more detail. We look forward to speaking with you soon! For further questions or more
information, please contact Coach Elsea.

6th Grade Football
A great addition to our Football program over the past three years has been our 6th
grade football team. This gives our 6th grade students the opportunity to experience
football for the first time with kids their own age. The goal of this team is to be able to be
more intentional with teaching the game of football and maximizing their opportunities to
compete on the field. Please scan the following QR Code. This will help us organize a
meeting to share about these opportunities in more detail. For additional information,
please reach out to Coach Connor or Coach Elsea.
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